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Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates
1 7 Sky Oaks Drive
Biddeford, Me. 04005
207-423-0215
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com

June 9, 2017

Debra Howland
Executive Director& Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re: West Swanzey Water Company

Dear Ms. Howland:

Pursuant to RSA 378, enclosed are the original and five copies of West Swanzey
Water Company (“Company”) notice of intention to file a petition for change in rate
schedules. A copy of the notice of intention to file a petition for a change rate schedules
has also been provided to the Office of the Consumer Advocate. The Company estimates
that the approximately amount of the proposed change in revenues will be approximately
$40,000 or 60%. It is our understanding that the Commission will acknowledge receipt
ofthis notice and that the Company will have 30 — 60 days in which to file its rate
schedules.

Also, enclosed is a request for waiver ofcertain PUC 1604.01 Rate Case Filing
Requirements. The reason for the waiver is noted along with the request.

Finally, please add Stephen P. St. Cyr and Sarah G. Brown to the service list.

If you, the Commissioners and/or the PUC Staff have any question or comments,
please call me at 207-423-0215 or email me at stephenpstcyryahoo.com.

Sincerely,

_SL- ‘ccc—
Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Sarah G. Brown


